
ND.C. 02/17, dt.16.1.17 

 

To 

All Priests  

Diocese of Neyyattinkara       16.1.2017 

 

 

 

Respected  Monsignori & Rev. Fathers, 

 As I have already informed you early, there will be a meeting of all Priests of the 

Diocese (Presbyterium Session) from 10.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. on Tuesday, 24.01.2017 in 

the Bishop’s House, Neyyattinkara. 

 There will be a class on Registration of Parishes and Payment of Tax, Account 

keeping etc. 

 Since it is a very important and serious issue, all the Priests working in this 

Diocese should attend this meeting without fail. May God bless you. 

 

Yours fraternally  

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 
 


